
 

 

July 14, 2021 
 

 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH FEE SCHEDULE 

Behavioral Health Fee Schedule 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina 
has updated the ACNC Behavioral Health Fee Schedule.  These rates are in effect as 
of July 1, 2021. 

 
If you have questions about this information, please reach out to your dedicated 
Provider Network Account Executive. You can locate Account Executive contact 
information by region on our website at 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasnc.com/provider/resources/account-
executives.aspx 

Thank you for your continuing relationship with AmeriHealth Caritas North 
Carolina.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sheron Rankins 
Director, Provider Network Management 
AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina 
 
Attachments:  
Exhibit 1: AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina (ACNC) Behavioral Health Fee 
Schedule_EFF07012021 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Visit the Provider section of the AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina website for more information, news 
and resources for providers. If you need assistance regarding this email or other issues, please contact 
your Account Executive or AmeriHealth Caritas North Carolina's Provider Network Management 
leadership. 
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